
 

 
 

 

 

 
REDINGTON FROGNAL ASSOCIATION 

Umbrella body for residents groups in the Redington Frognal Conservation Area 

 
 
Trees on Private Land 
London Borough of Camden   
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
 
Dear Tree Officers, 
 
2017/5521/T:  Felling of trees protected by TPOs - OBJECTION 
 
We note that the current occupants of 24 Redington Road are seeking the removal of TPOs 
covering a Scots Pine and a Sycamore, in order for the trees to be felled. 
 
Both of these mature trees, with large canopies, are integral to the street scene here and are 
a vital contribution to the sylvan settings of many houses in this part of the Conservation 
Area.  The photo below clearly demonstrates their importance to the street scene. 
 

 
 
They are also critical to the Redington Road view corridor, shown below, with the Scots 
pine and sycamore in the foreground to the left of the photo. 
 



 

 
 

 

 
  
 
The loss of these mature trees would additionally cause significant harm to biodiversity, by 
further reducing places for birds to shelter and essential sites for insects, to feed the bat 
populations which forage here. 
 
We should like to object to this application to remove the TPOs and to fell the trees. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Nancy Mayo 
 
Secretary 
  
Redington Frognal Association 
http://www.redfroghampstead.org 
 

 
 

 
  

 


